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A group of twenty Anglican Ecumenical Officers met online to discuss local ecumenism in England.

They were greeted by Archbishop Justin who thanked them for the work they do, and reminded them of the theological importance of Christian

Unity.

The group plan to meet four times a year, for mutual support and the sharing of good practice.
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